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It has been a busy couple of weeks in Pearl class, with lots of exciting visits happening too. 

After looking at all the different operations separately this term, this week we have been using all four 

operations to solve problems. Children are showing great application of the skills we have been learning. 

In English this week, we have been busy writing our persuasive Fair-Trade leaflets, these will be given out 

with our biscuits at the after-school sale on the 6th December. 

Last Friday, we went to the Life Skills Centre visit. We had an excellent trip to Life Skills and the children 

were always so well behaved and well-mannered. They engaged with the hazardous scenarios well and 

developed confidence in how to ring for emergency services and deal with real-life situations. The 

volunteers praised all the children very highly. See photos below. 

The children shared their DT home learning this week – all looked very impressive, and they should be 

ready for our baking next week now! 

  

Home Learning: 

Weekly: Mathletics – Set weekly (Friday – Friday), TTRS and 5 times a week reading (signed at 

home please). 

Termly: DT – Baking using the method of rubbing (see spelling book for details). 

Key Dates: 

Friday 6th December – Class stalls and Christmas tombola after school 3.30- 4pm. 

Christmas Carol concert year 5/6 in Wickwar Church: 

Monday 16th  December 6pm- 7pm, Tuesday 17th  December 2pm-3pm. 


